NOTICE OF CANCELLATION DUE TO LACK OF A QUORUM

Yucca Valley Town Council

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Yucca Valley Town Council scheduled
for Tuesday, August 5, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. is canceled due to lack of a quorum

Dated this 31st day of July, 2014
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LESLEY R. COPELAND, CMC,
Town Clerk




